

NEWSLETTER

TERM 3, WEEK 9 2017

Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, Al salaam a'alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

SRS SPORTS NEWS

CONGRATULATIONS to our Year 5-6 Rugby Team who competed at the Champion of Champions 2017 Auckland Rugby Tournament. These students represented themselves, their classes, their team, their families and their school superbly! The Y5-6 Rugby Team played exceptionally well against the best Y5-6 Rugby teams across Auckland. They were in the open weight grade so were up against some flerce competitors. Overall our team placed 9th, this was out of the top 13 from schools right across Auckland. We are SO proud of these students, they have truely shown persistence, stamina, team spirit, determination and success! Thank you to both Mr Meadows and Miss Melling for training this team for almost ten weeks, to Marcus who helped out at our tournaments and of course to the parents who supported this team!!

YEAR 7 & 8 TECHNOLOGY FOR TERM 4

One Tree Hill Technology Fees for Years 7 & 8 students of \$30 can be paid now at the Office or online banking - account number 12 3109 12738 00, please put child's name, room number and technology in the reason.

TERM 3 INQUIRY OUTCOMES DAY

Come along on **Tuesday 26th September** and see our INQUIRY learning in action. We have asked the question: "How can my self-worth affect my voice?". We are show casing our

learning through The Arts. Whānau can view from **2:15pm-4pm** in the following areas:

Area

Whakatōtanga Shared Space and

classroom

Tupuranga Classrooms

Puāwaitanga Shared Space

Haututanga in theHall

Learning in Action

Whakatōtanga Visual Art Gallery

Tupuranga Showcase

Puāwaitanga Cushion Concert

2:15-m - 3:00pm

Ha tanga Exhibition

REMINDERS:

- Term 3 ends Friday 29 September 3pm
- Term 4 starts Monday 16 October 8.30am
- Term 4 ends Friday 15 December
- Term 2018 starts Tuesday 30 January 2018
- Please pay Term 4 activity fees as soon as possible
- Out of Zone enrolments for 2018 must be in to the Office by 18 October 2017